


COMPUTER 
VIRUS REMOVAL
Clean Out Viruses, Update Windows 

Install Anti-Virus Programs
Regularly $95.00   

Special = $85.00                       

FOR SALE
Huge Selection of Laptops 
and Desktop Computers

H HEADSETTERS H    
7758 Cass Street

402-572-0350   Ext 330
FORSBERG LAW PC, LLO

Grant Forsberg 
Attorney at Law

444 Regency Parkway Dr # 203

Omaha NE 68114   

(402) 216-0216
Email grant@grantforsberglaw.com

www.grantforsberglaw.com

Professional Carpet & 
Upholstery Cleaning

Residential & Commercial
	 • Carpets & Rugs
	 • Delicate or Standard Upholstery
	 • Tile & Grout

11330 Q Street Omaha NE

402.895.6201 

POST #374 DUES
Legion.............................................$37.00
Auxiliary.........................................$25.00
Jr. Auxiliary (18 and under)............$3.50
SAL.................................................$20.00
Jr. SAL..............................................$7.50

Please Support 
Your Advertisers

RECENT WINNERS
SATURDAY ‘LONG SHOT’

Curt Jordan,
Linda Kavalaskas,

Don Schaaf, 
Cherie Sempek

Our Bartenders 
are Volunteers

	 Just like the cooks and others that are here to make our 
Post more comfortable.
	 Please remember to clean up after yourself. If you see a 
mess that others have made, help to clean it up; take those 
empty glasses to the bar. Let our guests know this is how we 
keep costs lower.

IS YOUR BIRTHDAY 
IN JANUARY?

Come to the Post on 
Saturday, January 17 

to Celebrate.
There will be Prime Rib Dinner, 

Drink Specials & Music
    7:30 PM

This is your Post Home - 
please treat it like your own 

home. Take your empty drink 
glasses to the bar and clean 

up your table; we don’t expect 
you to wipe the tables down 
but if you make a mess clean 

it so others may sit there. 
Thank you. 

$ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $
Congrats to Jim Wentz and 
Robin Turner for winning the 

SAL drawings! 
There are still two pots for the 

Legion drawing. 
The SAL drawing is Sunday, 
the Auxiliary drawing is Tues-
day and the Legion drawing is 

Wednesday. 
You must register to win.

$ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $

AUXILIARY NEWS
Ladies,
2015 is here!  If you have not paid your membership yet, don’t for-
get to send it in.  Your membership helps to support residents at the 
Eastern Nebraska Veterans home, children in our community, service 
members stationed away from home and local organizations, just to 
name a few.  If you have already sent in your membership, thank you!
Looking for a way to volunteer for the Auxiliary, we have two upcom-
ing events that can fit any schedule.  First - We will be collecting used 
Christmas cards in January for St. Jude’s Hospital.  So instead of 
throwing away those great cards you received, bring them into the 
Post and will send them to St. Jude’s.  Second - Auxiliary food nights 
at the Legion are back!  The Auxiliary will be cooking dinner on the 3rd 
Tuesday of each month.  So come on out to the Post and help support 
the Auxiliary by letting us cook dinner for you!  If you would like to help 
cook, either give me a call or talk to Karen Brink.

Girls State applications are coming but have not arrived yet.  As 
soon as we get them, we will be sending them to the high schools.  
If you know of a young lady who is a junior in high school this year, 
have her contact her counselor if she is interested in attending Girls 

State.  If you have any questions, please let me know.  
Kim Rothgeb, President



FUNERAL 
HONOR DETAIL

Legion Post 374 / VFW Post 8334
10/27......................................................Laird L. Lauber
11/24................................................... Louis R. Pantano
12/8.................................................. Edwin E. Richards
12/13................................................Patrick Lee McAcy

POST 374 OFFICERS     
Commander....................... Greg Petersen................ 630-2949
Email: cdr@post374.org
First Vice Commander....... Gary Sempek.................. 630-6490
Second Vice Commander.. Jen Salak........................ 359-1063
Adjutant............................. Scott Spicer.................... 660-5779
Finance Officer.................. Don Birkes...................... 333-8625
Parliamentarian................. Grant Forsberg............... 216-0216
Service Officer................... Hugh Spellman
Chaplain............................ Vince Mahoney............... 250-9831
Sergeant-At-Arms..............
Executive Board
First Year........................... Jim Holder...................... 689-8788
	 Eric Peterson.................. 212-4283
	 Warren Johns................. 960-3006
Second Year...................... Marty Timberlake............ 699-1216
	 Rod Mach....................... 397-0227
	 Vince Mahoney............... 250-9831
Newsletter Editor............... Lisa Petersen.................. 250-7254
Newsletter email:  news@post374.org
Color Guard....................... Hank Kirchoff.................. 681.9740  
Honor Detail...................... John Herrmann............... 895-0367
	 Dale Van Gent................ 895-2216
S.A.L.
Commander....................... Curt Jordan..................... 708-6901
Membership....................... Jim Wentz....................... 895-7039
AUXILIARY
President........................... Kim Rothgeb................... 614-9459
Membership....................... Patty Polson

Post Phone 402.895.1324      Web Site: www.post374.org

	 If you move, let the Post know your new                   
address. USPS doesn’t forward third class mail. 

The Post Pays For Every Returned Newsletter. 
Thank you.

Please 

Support 

Your 

Advertisers

VICKI KOVAR 
Realtor

CBSHome Real Estate
402-660-9300

Vicki.Kovar@cbshome.com
It PAY$ to be Picky! Buy and sell with Vicki!
$100 donated to Post 374 in your name with 

every closing generated from the 
Millard American Legion Family.

Auxiliary Puzzle Fundraiser
See a bartender for a puzzle piece 

(Each piece costs $2)

After the puzzle is complete, the Auxiliary 
will draw 3 random puzzle pieces. First 

prize is $100, second prize is $75, 
and third prize is $50.

More info is at the Post

ALR NO ARTICLE

HH FEBRUARY HH

NEWSLETTER
ARTICLES ARE DUE 

No Later Then
JANUARY 24( )

Card Of Thanks
	 Millard Legion Funeral Honor Detail, 

Thank you for the military funeral honor and the 
American flag. Jerry would have been so proud. 

Thank you for all that you 
have done for our country.  

Joan Bart & family

Q Street Dental
Matthew C, Neumann, DDS

William A. Dabbert, DDS

11320 Q Street, Omaha, NE 68137
(402) 339-6078

“We Will Always Treat You Like Family”
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American Legion Post 374
PO Box 390698
Omaha, NE 68139-0698Mondays - $1.25 Taco Night 5:30 – 7:30

Tuesday - Hamburger Night - 5:30 -7:30
Thursday - Dinner 5:30 – 6:45 (menu varies)

UPCOMING EVENTS AT THE POST
Tuesday Jan 13......Liver/onions for lunch & dinner
Saturday Jan17......Birthday Bash/Prime rib dinner
Tuesday Jan 20......................................... BUNCO
Saturday Feb. 14 .Bring your sweetheart for dinner
Friday Feb. 20................................... First Fish Fry
Saturday Feb 21...... Post 374 night at the Lancers
Saturday Feb 28.....SAL soup/sandwich fundraiser

FOOD 
SPECIAL’S
DINNER 5:30-7:30 P.M.

Chef Petersen

  DUES REMINDER 
A member whose dues for the current year have not 
been paid by January first shall be classed as 
delinquent. If his dues are paid on or before February 
first, he shall be automatically reinstated. If he is still 
delinquent after February first, he shall be suspended 
from all privileges 

News LTR
Articles Due
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FOOD

FOOD FOOD FOOD
Prime Rib Dinner 
& Birthday Bash 

Music


